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Career and Technical Education (CTE) Minutes

Welcome & Introductions- Dr. Adrienne Ann Mullen, Dean
A warm welcome by Dr. Adrienne Ann Mullen, Dean of Economic & Workforce Development from the district office.

Review /Approval of Minutes
The minutes were unanimously approved by the deans in attendance with minor corrections needed.

New Programs
Notice of Intent will be submitted by 5/5/15 for the CNA Program. Harbor, Mission, West, City and Southwest will all submit their intents by this due date.

Other Items and Announcements

AB 86 Adult Education
Dr. Adrienne Mullen, Dean, District Office CTE/EWD gave an update on the Adult Education Grant. The final draft was submitted 3/1/15. A response should be given in a week. There is a rubric and board review. There are 7 members from the community on the allocation board for the May revise. 

There is a plan to keep the LAUSD model. A cross district meeting is being developed for LAUSD, Burbank, Montebello and Culver City.
Dean Mullen has agreed to go to each campus to share what she knows about the AB86 Grant. 
The second series of work groups will require a dedicated group of faculty members and staff. 

An MOU for all adult school based of their 2008-2012 allocation, when this funding ends they will move to block grants. 

Linked Learning
City College has a scheduled the  LA Hightech Meeting and has invited the deans to attend with LAUSD. The meeting will be held at LAUSD at 1pm on 4/10/15.  Dean Alex Davis will send the deans an email with the exact location. 

CTE Enhancement Funds
[bookmark: _GoBack]City is the lead on this grant. A large focus will be done on professional development. Two of the 4 years universities that are being worked with are Cal State Long Beach and Cal State Dominguez Hills. A retreat with several employers will be held in the near future. There will be breakout session as it relates to the different sectors. The Work Source center and LA County WIBS are both working on this along with the colleges.




Next Meeting
June 11, 2015 at VDK. Mission will host. 
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